Shore, Sandy

From: Sandra Demoruelle <request+ptyvgvbfsd@foi.uipa.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2018 11:30 AM

To: Shore, Sandy

Subject: RE: NAALEHU EA PREPARATION CONSULTANT CONTRACT [#120]
Aloha,

The Contract 006795 dated January 12, 2018 between COH and Brown and Caldwell and the accompanying
Supplement 1 dated June 29, 2018 do not cover the preparation of an EA.

Indeed, Supp. 1 is ONLY for the site-specific technical feasibility study.

Please send the actual EA Consultant contracts/invoices/payments for the Naalehu LCC closure project.

This "Environmental Consultant” contract would also cover the party | was refering to earlier:

AOC Semi-Annual COHDEM Report: January 1, 2017 through June 30,2017, Section

- Naalehu Community Cesspool Closure, Compliance Date January 4, 2018 - "A site visit by the Environmental
Consultant was completed June 2, 2017."

This is the contract,invoice and record of payment that | want - the un-named "Environmental Consutant" who did the

site visits in Pahala and Naalehu and the contract for the EA preparation on the Naalehu LCC closure.

The Contract 007030, as yet with no invoices, covers Pahala EID/EA preparation, but the Naalehu 006795 contracts that
you SAY cover the EA, do not do so.

So please send the Naalehu environmental contractor's info that | long-ago requested.

Mahalo,




